
Web Coordinators Report  
 

    The main news is about adding Alateen Meetings to our Website.  We are in the process of getting 
permission from the District Representatives who have Alateen meetings.  I wrote about this in our last 
Northern Hi Lights, and attempted to contact them by email this week.  So far, I have permission 
granted by Districts 5, 10, and 21.  No one has said “no”. 
   We have had about six contacts a month who ask for meeting information, plus requests to add out-
of-state events, such as the New Hampshire AFG Convention, to our calendar.  We also get requests 
from downstaters for meeting information, and I do check it out and pass it on, gladly.   
   It makes my day to receive a request from someone who wants to try our program.  It's nice to man 
the front door. 


